
Happy Easter

 

How time flies! It feels like we celebrated the end of the year just last week, and here we are, heading for Easter.

May you, your family and friends have a special long weekend. Happy Easter and we hope that you find some
delicious chocolates on the way.

If you are travelling, please keep safe.

DWR will open our offices again on Tuesday, 23 April 2019.
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Happy Easter and thank you, as always, for your much-appreciated support and friendship.

Much love

Duncan, Bruce, Rob and the team
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